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      Calendar 

    

June 

     1….New location 

              3720 Flowood  Drive 

              Flowood, MS 

23-27..Stewpot Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

M E A D O W B R O O K  C H U R C H  O f  C H R I S T  

P. O. Box 16628   Jackson, MS  39236    ●     www.meadowbrook.org 

 Extending Welcome 

 Engaging Community 

If you are visiting with us this morning or if anyone is in need of prayers, please 

fill out a Visitor/Prayer Card  available on the table in the foyer.  

Cards may be placed in the designated basket. 

† 

We look forward to welcoming everyone to this special occasion.  

Please join us in fellowship and for a memorable service. 

 

Schedule 

•  10:30AM: Fellowship and building tours 

•  11:00AM: Service begins 

 

 

 

•  Hear O Israel / Let God Arise ………………………...Brad Blake 

Welcome ……………………………………………Dwayne Blaylock 

Devotional and Communion Message …………..Brian Cunningham 

Concluding Benediction ………………………………….Brad Blake 

• For All That You've Done I Will Thank You  

• You Are My All in All 

 

June 1, 2025 

Experiencing God 

Equipping Believers     

Meadowbrook Leadership 
 

June Chairman - Randy Sanders 

Shepherds 

Chuck Bearman, bearman4@gmail.com 

Dwayne Blaylock, ldblaylock38@gmail.com 

Tony Edwards, tonedw@yahoo.com 

Randy Monaghan, randallmonaghan@yahoo.com  

Randy Sanders, randsand@gmail.com 

Rob Whitley, roxburyplace@gmail.com 

Staff 

    Brian Cunningham,  Senior Minister  

 brian@meadowbrook.org 
                 c  (205) 657-1926 
 

     Jennifer Blake, Children’s Minister 

   jennifer@meadowbrook.org  
                 c  (615) 293-9945 

    Julie Jacobs,  Office  

 julie@meadowbrook.org 

                 c  (601) 966-3456 

 

Office Hours 

 Please call a person on staff  

for assistance 

Statistics 

May 25, 2025 

Attendance:  75 

Contribution: $5,185.00 

                  Small Groups 
 

    Roy & Susan Kellum  

       (601) 362-3004  

     Cedars  -  Sundays  6pm 

     4145 Old Canton Rd.  39216 
 

 

 

    Brandon 2 -  Caleb & Paige Stevens 

      (601) 214-1744  

   Young Professionals  Tuesdays  5:30p 
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WINDOWS MINISTRIES 

Praying for -  

• Joe & Sharon Belew 

• Cindy Skipworth 

• Lex Stevens, Grace’s grandson 

• Debbie Eifling, Jason’s aunt, chemo & radiation for a tumor 

• Sam Singer, Bearman’s family member. health 

• Evelyn Rickels, Tommy Mahan,  health 

• Bill Collins, health, Briana Nelson’s father 

• Elizabeth Thorn, Sheila Thorn’s aunt 

• Thomas Mangum, Bonita Ellwein’s father, hospice care 

A peek inside the Meadowbrook Church of Christ To be the hands and feet of Jesus 

Heavenly Father, 

 We come before You today with hearts full of gratitude and  

anticipation, as we embark on this sacred journey of establishing a new 

church. You are the foundation upon which we build, the cornerstone of 

all that we do. 

 Lord, we thank You for the vision, the calling, and the  

opportunity to create a place where Your name is glorified, Your word is 

proclaimed, and Your love is shared with all who enter. Bless this church 

as it begins its mission to be a reflection of Your grace and truth in this 

community. 

 We ask for wisdom, Lord, to guide us in every decision and  

every step we take. Grant us unity in purpose and spirit, that we may 

stand together as one body, working for Your kingdom. Mahy this 

church be a haven for the weary, a beacon of hope for the lost, and a 

source of joy for all who seek You. 

  Let it be a house of worship where Your Spirit dwells, and where 

lives are renewed in Your presence. Lead us, teach us, and mold us into 

who You have called us to be.  

 May everything we do be for Your glory and in accordance with 

Your will. 

 In Jesus’ name, we pray,   

 Amen. 

 

Can you help? - Cindy Skipworth needs a ride to her doctor in Byram on 

Monday, June 2, at 1:45 and to the drug store to pick up her medicine.. 

Please contact Cindy if you can help. 

Meadowbrook’s own - On Wednesday, June 11th at noon, Ken P’Pool 

will be on a panel discussion on “Activities in the Aftermath: MDAH 

and the Legacy of Katrina” as part of the Mississippi Department of 

Archives & History’s “History Is Lunch” series. The panel will be talk-

ing about MDAH's role to preserve historic sites and recover following 

Hurricane Katrina in 2005, along with personal experiences in the 

wake of the disaster. The free program will take place in the Craig H. 

Neilsen Auditorium of the Two Mississippi Museums and will also 

stream live on the MDAH Facebook page and YouTube channel. For 

more information, call 601-576-6850 or email info@mdah.ms.gov. 

A heartfelt thank you to Dwayne Blaylock for working tirelessly and  

dedicating immense effort to ensure our new space was brought to near  

completion in just five weeks.  

 

Also, to Rob Whitley for his planning, and patience in the physical  

relocation of  Meadowbrook to Flowood. 
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